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Parent Link 

Dates to Remember: 
 
• May 3-7-Teacher 

Appreciation Week   
• May 7-Early Dismissal, 

12 pm; No aftercare 
available 

• May 27-VPK graduation, 6:00 
pm  

• May 31-Preschool closed 
• June 9-last day of school; No 

aftercare available  
 
 
Please see newsletter details 
for specific dates:   
 
• Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

We’re half way there!  We greatly appreciate all of your support in 
helping us reach our goal of raising $80,000 for our new playground.  
Many of you have participated by providing money for our money jar, 
allowed your child to bring in loose coins for our coin drive, or by 
making a donation.  Our coin drive raised just over $500 alone!!!!   

And now available for purchase, an engraved 
brick paver that will be placed on the 
playground during the installation of the new 
equipment.  Brick pavers provide you with a 
unique way to leave your name on our 
Preschool for many years to come.  Pavers are 
available in two different sizes, 8x8 ($250) and 
12x12 ($425).  Visit the website of the church, 
www.fpcnaples.org/give, to purchase your 
paver today!  All proceeds will benefit our new 
playground fundraising campaign.    

Playground Update  

VPK Graduation  

We invite the families of all of our VPK/4’s-5’s students to join us on 
Thursday, May 27, for a graduation celebration.  Our students will 
perform a program in the Sanctuary at 6:00 pm.   
 
The celebration is open to all so invite your family.  All attending will 
be required to wear a facial covering in accordance with First 
Presbyterian Church protocols.  Pews in the Sanctuary will also be 
taped/blocked off to allow for social distance seating.  Please do not 
remove any tape present when entering the Sanctuary.   
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Ashley.   
 
 
Celebrating the Class of 2034!  
 
 
*The Sanctuary will open at 5:15, 
students should be dropped off in the 
courtyard with their teacher at 5:30.   

Illness Policy 
 
Please remember that our current 
illness policy requires that ill 
children be kept out of the school 
until they are symptom free for 72 
hours without the aid of 
medication. 
 
Bringing your child to school when 
he is she is ill is inconsiderate to 
your child’s teacher/s, the other 
students, as well as the families of 
the other students.   
 
We understand that illness can 
cause disruption in everyone’s lives 
and that often an individual is most 
contagious two days prior to 
symptoms appearing, but in order 
to limit the spread of germs, we 
must take some time away from 
school to treat our illnesses.   



Early Dismissal! 

Reminder:   

 
The Preschool will close 

Friday, May 7  
at 12:00 pm 

 
 

to allow our staff to enjoy an 
appreciation luncheon held in their 

honor.   
Aftercare will not available. 

 
  Please ensure that all students   

  are picked up promptly by    
  12:00 pm! 
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We greatly appreciate the amazing response 
and outpouring of love from our families in 
response to Teacher Appreciation Week.   

 
We encourage you to patronize our 

wonderful sponsors: 
 

• Naples Premier Physical Therapy, Inc. 
• Anchor Associates, Inc. 

• Substitoothfairy, LLC 
• Heart of Gold CPR 

• Law Offices of Conrad Willkomm 
• Off the Rock Tavern 
• Gallagher Insurance 

• iAccountant 
• Fifth & Home Real Estate, Kevin Hajek 

• Chomps 
• Brandignity, LLC 

• Saxe Doernberger & Vita, PC-Greg 
Podolak 

Support our Sponsors!  

Parent/Teacher Conferences  

End of year, in-person parent/teacher 
conferences will be held later this 
month/early next month.  You can 
expect an email the week of May 3 
inviting you to reserve your 
appointment time.    
 
Ms. Clare (Toddlers)-by request  

Ms. Sarah (2’s)-May 21 & 25 

Ms. Clare (2’s)-May 17 

Ms. Nicki-May 20 

Ms. Isela-May 18 

Ms. Claudia-May 19 

Mrs. Kennedy-June 3 

Mrs. Oppegaard-June 2 

 

*all attending will be required to wear 

a face covering 


